
UPDATE FROM CITY WARDEN –
AYLESTONE WARD

Sorry we were not able to attend the last Ward meeting.  If you are not already 
aware Noel is currently on leave, but will be back with us in December.  In the 
meantime work in this area has been done by other Wardens covering his wards. 
Whilst Noel is on leave, please contact me about any issues you might have. 

Ongoing investigations this month include a large fly-tip in the carpark area on 
Sanvey Lane / Marsden Lane.  We have some evidence from this fly-tip we are 
following up on and the waste has been cleared.  We are also looking at an untidy 
garden on Conaglen Road.  A Community Protection warning has been issued and 
we are due to go back and check if any work has been done.  We are also looking at 
an issue with cars for sale in the ward and the neighbouring ward of Saffron. 

The service is currently in the process of taking on more Wardens to help deal with 
specific tasks such as checking on licensing issues and support projects across the 
wards such as bins left on the street or dog fouling patrols.  We should have 4 new 
wardens by the end of this year and you should start seeing the benefits in Aylestone 
early next year.  

We can provide a more detailed report in the new year of all the work done, but there 
are some ongoing numbers for Fixed Penalty Notices issued so far.  From 1 January 
2017 to date, the following Fixed Penalty Notices have been issued in Aylestone:

£80 Littering – 15
£50 Smoking in a Smoke free Premises – 6
£300 Duty Of Care Offences – 9
£400 Fly-tipping – 4
£100 Selling vehicles on the Public Highway – 2
£100 Dog Fouling – 5
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